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Comments: The Board of Ravalli County Commissioners (BCC) thanks Forest Supervisor Matt Anderson and

 

FS staff for the collaborative effort in developing the Mud Creek Project.

 

The Ravalli County Commissioners commented that there were additional opportunities for

 

vegetation management including commercial harvest.

 

Ravalli County would object to any vegetation management reduction in the project area and

 

support the Forest Supervisor's draft decision and finding of no significant impact for the Mud

 

Creek Vegetation Project.

 

Please consider this objection as part of the official record for the Mud Creek Project.


